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Re: Petition for approval of new clean energy impact program, a new renewable energy

certificates (REC) buying program, by Duke Energy Florida, LLC.; Docket No.
20220202-E1

Dear Mr. Teitzman:

On February 23, 2023, Duke Energy Florida, LLC (“DEF’) electronically filed its Request for
Confidential Classification concerning the confidential information provided in its Response to Staff’s
First Data Request in the above-referenced matter. To date, neither a recommendation or order has
been issued concerning this Request.

After further review, it has been determined the responses to questions 3a (as amended) and 6¢
are not confidential. On March 13, 2023, DEF electronically filed an Amended Request for
Confidential Classification for its Amended Response to Staff’s First Data Request. As referenced in
the Amended Request for Confidential Classification, enclosed with this cover letter is DEF’s amended
confidential Exhibit A (in a separate sealed envelope) that accompanies the above-referenced filing.

DEF requests that the original confidential documents submitted on February 03, 2023
(document number 00861-2023), be returned to the Company to avoid confusion.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should have any questions, please feel free to
contact me at (727) 820-4692.

Sincerely,

/s/ Dianne M. Triplett

Dianne M. Triplett

DMT/mw
Enclosures

cc: Shaw Stiller, Office of General Counsel, FPSC, sstiller@ psc.fl.us
Orlando Wooten, Div. of Engineering, FPSC, Owooten@psc.fl.us

299 First Avenue N+ St. Petersburg, Florida 33711
Phone: 727.820.4692 - Fax: 727.820.5041 = Email: dianne.triplett@duke-energy.com





